RE: Planning Application 24/00129/TPO - more information is needed

John Wust
Tue 30/01/2024 16:47

To:Trees Hart

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you again for your email.

Please see enclosed information as requested.

The crown lift heights for the four Oak trees at Handford Cottage, Handford Lane are as follows:
T1: 5.5m above the highway and 2.5 above pedestrian pavement.

T2:5.5m above the highway and 2.5 above pedestrian pavement.

T3: 5.5m above the highway and 2.5 above pedestrian pavement.

T4:5.5m above the highway and 2.5 above pedestrian pavement.

| trust this information is sufficient.

Best regards,

John Wust | Managing Director

Proudly
Employee
Owned

<) Evolution

(Electronic Security Systems) Ltd.
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rrom: Trees Hart [

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:25 PM
To: John Wust
Subject: Re: Planning Application 24/00129/TPO - more information is needed




Good afternoon

The crown lift needs to be specified in metres above the footpath and highway. There are
guidelines that apply but a measurable distance should be quoted.

Please reply to this email with the distances for each tree and | will be able to validate the
application.

Regards
lan

Trees

Place Directorate

Hart District Council

Twitter: @HartCouncil

Facebook: /HartDistrictCouncil

From: John Wust
Sent: 23 Januar

To: Trees Har

Subject: RE: Planning Application 24/00129/TPO - more information is needed

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,

Thank you for your email, | have included the quotation from a tree specialist does this not provide the
information required?

John Wust | Managing Director

jw@evolutionsecurity.com | https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.evolutionsecurity.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ctrees%40hart.gov.uk%7C8162f7beb
d0c461634a108dc1c26a6fb%7C437487d01c5f47bb6bd4ead82ae3b011e%7C0%7C0%7C638416199549444173
%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCIQIjoiV2IuMzliLCIBTil6lk1haWwiLCIXVCI6EMn0%
3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yxye7ikVKbyzCnErSnhjASZ4gUxXFd9wyUpPcsTiuwY%3D&reserved=0




From:
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:11 PM

Subject: Planning Application 24/00129/TPO - more information is needed

[This Mail is from an External Source. Please take care when opening Attachments or clicking any Links]

>

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application further, we
need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.

Email has been scanned for virus and content by Fusemail.



